
      

Student Development Programme 

 

IBS, Kolkata, in collaboration with Salesian College, Siliguri Campus, organised a seminar on 

Career Development on August 25, 2017 for the final year students of Management and 

Commerce.  Mr. Anirban Ghosh, faculty, Dept. of Management welcomed the resource person, 

Mr. Subhajit Bhattacharya, Branch Manager, ICFAI Foundation for Higher Education. Mr. 

Bhattacharjee spoke about the various entrance examinations for joining an MBA course. He 

presented the examination system in detail to the participants. The students were able to resolve 

many of their doubts regarding MBA entrance, perseverance and completion. While talking 

about various business schools he highlighted the role of ICFAI Business School in forming 

young minds to become part of the Business life in India. The students came to know more about 

the challenges that they need to face in their life ahead as they begin their business career.  
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